
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter

Thursday, May 7, 2020 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Monday, May 11 – Thursday, May 14 
Home-Based Distance Learning
• K-2 Classrooms via SeeSaw

• 3-8 Classrooms via Google Classroom
Look for emails and information from your student’s teacher(s) 
to connect you and your student to their online learning 
platform.  

Monday, May 11 – Principal’s Virtual Daytime Coffee & 
Conversation ~ 9:00-9:30pm meet.google.com/dvg-vsqr-zwp

Thursday, May 14 – Principal’s Virtual Evening Check-In & 
Conversation ~ 5:30-6:00pm meet.google.com/ymu-qfwt-bed

From Ms. Tatiana Bruce – SUN Coordinator 
If you or someone you know is in need of support during the 
COVID-19 outbreak, please reach out to me. I am able to 
support with a variety of needs, from food and home supplies, 
as well as financial support.  All communication is 
confidential. You can email me at:  
tatianab@selfenhancement.org

Home-Based Distance Learning 
resources for families are linked to this 
Portland Public School’s page. Here you 
will find all the information you need 
regarding teaching and learning that will 
carry students until the end of the school 
year.

Here is the link to the Vernon K-8 School Counseling Resources 
Webpage. We are here to support. 

I Believe, I Belong, I Become.  Come Grow With Us

Jen Goslin - K-5 School Counselor
Hilary Gourneau - K-5 Counseling Intern
Laura Benice – Middle School Counselor
Audrienne Manansala – Middle School Counseling Intern

COVID 19 Updates
This link will take you to the PPS 
COVID-19 page.  On this page you will 
find links to many resources for 
support as well as information from the 
district.   A new link has been added 
from the department for Student 
Success and Health with links to many 
of their departments that are available 
to support students and families during 
the school closure.

http://meet.google.com/dvg-vsqr-zwp
https://meet.google.com/ymu-qfwt-bed
mailto:tatianab@selfenhancement.org
https://www.pps.net/hd
https://vernonschoolcounseling.weebly.com/
https://www.pps.net/coronavirus
https://sites.google.com/pps.net/ssh-covid19/home


Please submit forms electronically by scanning to 
walworth@pps.net

or 
by mail to: Vernon School Registrar 

2044 NE Killingsworth Portland, Oregon 97211

mailto:walworth@pps.net


Night Out for Owls Update
Please note that all sign up events for May from the Vernon 
Night Out for Owls are postponed.  The NOFO team will reach 
out the hosts and announce new days and times once social 
distancing guidelines permit. Thank-you for your 
understanding and patience. --The NOFO Team 

VERNON PROUD

Box Tops For Education
For 23 years, the Box Tops For Education program 
has been helping schools earn money. Each BTFE 
coupon clipped and submitted has earned $.10 for 
our school. Doesn't sound like much, does 
it? Those coupons add up to about $300+ for our 
school each year. That's enough to pay the 
transportation for 2 or 3 field trips - or help 
teachers purchase much-needed classroom 
supplies.

Last year, the program began transitioning into 
money earned digitally via receipt scan. The old 
coupons will still be honored until they expire and 
will still be worth $.10 each.

How it works: You'll download the Box Tops app, 
register and select a school, then scan an eligible 
receipt containing Box Tops products (see flyer in 
newsletter).

In time, we hope this program will earn even more 
funds for Vernon School.

Connie Schwendemann
Box Tops Coordinator for Vernon PTA

Reminder about the SafeOregon Tipline

Keeping with our commitment to student safety, PPS 

joined school districts across the state a couple years 

ago in using the SafeOregon Tip Line. We want to 

remind you about this important resource. 

SafeOregon was funded by the Oregon Legislature as 

part of a statewide effort to improve school safety. It 

provides a secure means for anyone to anonymously 

report suspicious or imminently unsafe situations that 

may occur either in person or online.

Examples of suspicious or imminently unsafe situations 

include: threats of violence/access to weapons; fights; 

substance use; bullying/harassment; discrimination; 

intimidation; suicidality; self-harm; bias/hate crimes, 

and hate speech that is intended to insult, offend, or 

intimidate based on the attributes of an individual or a 

group (including disability, gender, gender identity, 

race/ethnicity, religion, or sexual orientation).

Anyone, from students to parents to community 

members, can access the system in a variety of ways:

● The “Report unsafe behavior” button found on 

every PPS school’s website

● The SafeOregon website

● A live call/text (844-472-3367)

● An email to tip@safeoregon.com

● The mobile app that can be downloaded from your 

Smart Phone via iTunes or  Google Play

http://safeoregon.com/
mailto:tip@safeoregon.com




Ms. Goslin’s K-5 Counseling Activities…..Week of May 11
Hello Everyone!

Thank you for those families that were able to email me pictures of appreciation for our Teachers!  

You can find the video here. It really warmed my heart to see our students’ smiles, showing their love  

for their teachers. Vernon is such an awesome community!

I hope you all were able to get outside and enjoy the sun! Don’t forget to make time for movement in  

your day. That is great for your body and your mind.

I shared a 3rd-5th lesson on keeping a Calm Down Journal here.

Vernon Pride! Take care!
Ms. Goslin  

Email: jgoslin@pps.net

Website: https://vernonschoolcounseling.weebly.com/contact-us.html

Tried an activity? Have an idea?: https://forms.gle/HjGMb19jkALfQd6b8

Mindful Monday  

5/11

GratiTuesday  

5/12

Wellness  

Wednesday  

5/13

Thoughtful  

Thursday  

5/14

Fun Friday  

5/15

May is Mental 
Health Awareness

Month

Visit the PPS Virtual
Calming Room 
You will find  

activities like:
guided meditation,  
journaling, puzzles,  
games, coloring, and  

yoga

Try the Mental
Health Checkup & 

Tool Kit

Gratitude
Scavenger Hunt

It can be easy to  
focus on all the  

things we wish we  
could be doing,  

places we want to go  
and people we want  

to see.

This activity can  
help you find joy in  
where you are and  
be thankful for the  

things you have.

https://bit.ly/35AG 
YYD

May is Bike Month

Walk and Roll 
Wednesday

Get out and “roll”!  
Spend at least 20  
minutes outside  

every Wednesday,  
bicycling or doing  

other outdoor  
activities.

Watch a bike safety  
video

#DoGoodFromHome
Challenge

Use compassion and
creativity to do acts
of good from home.

For every kind act  
shared with  

#DoGoodFromHome,  
Hasbro will donate a  

toy or game to  
organizations  

providing care to  
the children of  

COVID-19 essential  
workers, up to  

25,000 toys and  
games.

Create Recycled 
Art

What other people  
might see as “trash”,  
you can turn into a  

treasure!

Water Bottle Fish

Soda Bottle Animal 
Planters

Milk Jug Bird 
Feeders

Egg Carton Animals 

Fairy Houses

https://dogoodfrom 
home.com/

https://vernonschoolcounseling.weebly.com/weekly-activities.html
https://vernonschoolcounseling.weebly.com/lessons.html
mailto:jgoslin@pps.net
https://vernonschoolcounseling.weebly.com/contact-us.html
https://forms.gle/HjGMb19jkALfQd6b8
https://sites.google.com/pps.net/pps-virtual-calming-room/home
https://www.maginationpressfamily.org/stress-anxiety-in-kids/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2020/04/Mental-Health-Checkup-and-Toolkit-06.pdf
https://www.maginationpressfamily.org/stress-anxiety-in-kids/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2020/04/Mental-Health-Checkup-and-Toolkit-06.pdf
https://www.maginationpressfamily.org/stress-anxiety-in-kids/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2020/04/Mental-Health-Checkup-and-Toolkit-06.pdf
https://bit.ly/35AGYYD
https://bit.ly/35AGYYD
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uBGW8j__Jsg
https://theartgardenblog.com/2019/06/25/recycled-summer-project-water-bottle-fish/
https://www.cravingsomecreativity.com/soda-bottle-animal-planters
https://www.cravingsomecreativity.com/soda-bottle-animal-planters
https://www.greatstems.com/2013/05/wildlife-projects-for-kids-milk-jug-bird-feeders.html
https://www.greatstems.com/2013/05/wildlife-projects-for-kids-milk-jug-bird-feeders.html
https://www.diythought.com/10-animal-egg-carton-crafts/
http://www.filthwizardry.com/2009/07/fairy-houses-and-fairy-wings-for-your.html
https://dogoodfromhome.com/
https://dogoodfromhome.com/


Get your drawing 
materials out 

and join
Ms. Anna in her art 

studio for some 
creative lunchtime 
fun. We will listen 
to music, share art 

and doodle 
together.

Lunchtime 
Doodles

with
Ms. Anna

Tuesdays at 11:30 on 
Google Meet!

https://meet.google.com/gyc-cwad-mfc?hs=122

https://meet.google.com/gyc-cwad-mfc?hs=122


BIKE MONTH IS IN MAY, AND THAT MEANS IT'S TIME FOR THE
BIKE TO BOOKS DESIGN CONTEST!

Click here to view the winning designs from 2019 and here for the PBOT page with details.

Celebrate Bike Month this May by taking a bike ride to your local library!  Every person who 
bikes to a Multnomah County Library branch will receive a sticker when you pick up your 
contest form in May!

• Join the Bike More Challenge and log your bike trips to the library and elsewhere!
• Check out PBOT's Event Calendar on Facebook for a list of Bike Month happenings 

around the city.
• Share your bike ride to the library on social media with the hashtag #BiketoBooks!

Did you know? Riding your bike to school or to the library can be simple, efficient and, most 
importantly, fun. Research shows that biking to school has learning benefits for kids as well.

Bike to Books is a bike-friendly collaboration between the Portland Bureau of 
Transportation, and Multnomah County Library.

https://www.portlandoregon.gov/transportation/79735
https://www.portlandoregon.gov/transportation/73465
https://multcolib.org/hours-and-locations





